
 
City of Phoenix 

Public Works Department 
 

 
 

200 W. Washington St, 7th floor, Phoenix, AZ 85003 

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION OF AWARD RECOMMENDATION 

AWARD NOTICE DATE:    March 5, 2024 

SOLICITATION NUMBER:    IFB 24-FMD-038 (AM) 

SOLICITATION TITLE:    Chiller Maintenance and Repair Services 

SOLICITATION DUE DATE:    January 24, 2024 

 

Recommendation 

Bids received in response to the above referenced solicitation have been evaluated. The Procurement 
Officer recommends a contract award to the following lowest responsive and responsible bidders: 
 
 Bids Received     Recommended Bidders 

 Trane U.S. Inc.     {  } 

 Mesa Energy Systems, Inc.    {X}    
dba Emcor Services Arizona 

Pueblo Mechanical & Controls LLC   {X} 

Sun Mechanical Contracting, Inc.   {  } 
 

Procurement File 
 
The procurement file for this solicitation is available as of the date of this notice and may be viewed at 
the Public Works Department Procurement Section. Please contact the Procurement Officer listed 
below if you wish to access the file. 
 
Transparency Policy 
 
As set forth in the solicitation, offerors are reminded that the City’s Transparency Policy governing 
communications between offerors (and their representatives) and City of Phoenix executives remains 
in effect through the date of City Council award. Offerors wishing to communicate with members of 
the City Council, the Mayor or other City executives regarding this solicitation, shall direct all such 
requests through the Procurement Officer identified below. 
 
Procurement Officer 
 
Audrey Mims 
audrey.mims@phoenix.gov 


